
Region School Unit 70 /MSAD #70  
Board of Directors 

School Board Meeting Minutes 
March 29, 2021 

 
The Region School Unit 70 /MSAD #70 Board of Directors held a special board meeting on Monday, March 29, 2021 at 
the Hodgdon Middle/High School Commons School Board Chair, Ronald Silliboy, called the meeting to order at 7:00 
p.m. 
 
Members Present:  John Austin, Matthew Day, Mark Ganzel, Jared Hand, David Harris, Curtis Harrison, Edward 
McGillicuddy, Tim Moore, Clarissa Porter, Ronald Silliboy, Lynn Tuck, Cheryl Welton 
 
Members Absent:  David Wells 
 
Members Excused:   
 
Also Present: Stephen Fitzpatrick and Lori Lenentine 
 
Staff Present: Matthew Oliver, Wayne Quint, Sarah Baillargeon, Tyler Putnam, Jason Little, Lisa Wilson, Suzette 
Belyea, Bernadette Willette 
 
Audience Present:   
 
Agenda Order and Adjustments:   
 
Public Comment:   
 
Presentations:  
 
Information Items: 
 
Action Items:  
 
Amend Motion to: Change current COVID Guidelines for indoor spectators to up to two spectators per household and 
under extenuating circumstances that warrant exception be made by the Athletic Director and the Building 
Administrator.  
 
It was moved by Matthew Day and seconded by Clarissa Porter to amend the motion to say: Change current COVID 
Guidelines for indoor spectators to up to two spectators per household and under extenuating circumstances that 
warrant exception be made by the Athletic Director and the Building Administrator.  
 
Motion Passes with a vote of 11 yes and 1 no 
 
 It was moved to change current COVID Guidelines for indoor spectators to up to two spectators per household and 
under extenuating circumstances that warrant exception be made by the Athletic Director and the Building 
Administrator.  
 
It was moved by Clarissa Porter and seconded by Curtis Harrison to change current COVID Guidelines for indoor 
spectators to up to two spectators per household and under extenuating circumstances that warrant exception be made 
by the Athletic Director and the Building Administrator.  
 
Motion Passes with a vote of 11 yes and 1 no 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned: 7:54 p.m.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
Stephen Fitzpatrick 
Superintendent 


